Verne Lauritzen, Mayor. Micheal Goodland, Mayor Pro Tem.
Anthony Kelly, Council Member. Brian Berkson, Council Member. Laura Roughton, Council Member.

November 7, 2017
[Via Overnight Mail|

Commissioner Liane M. Randolph
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness

San Francisco, CA 94102

Re:  Request for Meeting Regarding the Riverside Transmission Reliability Project
proceeding (A1504013)

Dear Commissioner Randolph:

The City of Jurupa Valley (City), as a party in the Riverside Transmission Reliability Project
(RTRP) proceeding (A1504013), would like to request a meeting with you at the soonest
possible day and time of your convenience to discuss the status of the proceeding. This
proceeding continues to be delayed by the City of Riverside and Southern California Edison, and
has resulted in significant economic damage to the property owners in the proposed overhead
route, and the City itself. We would like to discuss the status of the proceeding, our concerns
with the proposed overhead alignment, and what we consider as a win-win solution utilizing an
undergrounding alternative that will accommodate all parties’ needs.

We would like to offer any day and time the week of November 13", and the first 3 days the
week of November 20", If any of those days do not work for you, we can look at any earliest
convenience for you in December.

My contact information is (951) 332-6464 or gthompson@jurupavalley.org

Sincerely,

=

ity Manager
City of Jurupa Valley

8930 Limonite Ave., Jurupa Valley, CA 92509-5183, (951) 332-6464
www.jurupavalley.org



Micheal Goodland, Mayor. Brian Berkson, Mayor Pro Tem.
Anthony Kelly, Council Member. Verne Lauritzen, Council Member. Laura Roughton, Council Member.

January 24, 2018

Commissioner Liane M. Randolph
Chief of Staff Rachel Peterson
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

Re: In the Matter of the Application of SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA EDISON COMPANY for a
Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity for the Riverside Transmission
Reliability Project. (U 338-E); A.15-04-013

Dear Commissioner Randolph and Ms. Peterson:

Thank you again for spending time with us on January 17th to discuss the RTRP and its
potential impact on the City of Jurupa Valley and environs. We understand the challenges you
must face in having to ultimately decide what, where, and how the RTRP will be implemented,
taking into consideration all the monetary, environmental, and other factors.

As we discussed, we would be most honored and pleased to coordinate a trip down to Southern
California for you to visit the areas that will be affected by the RTRP. We believe a ground-level
tour is the only way for you to have a visceral understanding of the many issues raised by this
proposed project. Such a tour would, of course, be conducted under all protocols and
safeguards required by the CPUC, Rules of Practice and Procedure, and any other applicable
rules and regulations.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like to discuss the logistics of such a tour.

Sincerely,

Fhofpson
City Manager

8930 Limonite Ave., Jurupa Valley, CA 92509-5183, (951) 332-6464
www.jurupavalley.org



